
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

15 May 2024 

 

Dear Sukriye, 

 

 

Reference: 23-24CLPS067  

Project Title: Understanding the experience of individuals with eating disorders and obsessive-

compulsive disorder comorbidity: An Interpretative Phenomenological Analysis (IPA) 

 

 

Thank you for submitting the above research project for review by the School of Health in Social 

Science Research Ethics Committee (REC). I can confirm that the submission has been independently 

reviewed and has received a favourable opinion on 11 April 2024. 

 

The standard conditions of this are:  

I. Conduct the project strictly in accordance with the proposal that you have submitted and 

that has been granted ethics favourable opinion, including any amendments made to the 

proposal required by the REC. 

II. Advise the REC (by email to ethics.hiss@ed.ac.uk) of any complaints or other issues in 

relation to the project, which may warrant review of the favourable opinion granted to the 

project.  

III. Make submission for approval of amendments to the project before implementing such 

changes.  

IV. Advise in writing if the project has been discontinued.  

 

The School’s Research Ethics Policy and further information and resources are available on the 
School’s website. 
 

Best of luck with your project. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Sam Mills 

 

 

Administrative Secretary 

School of Health in Social Science 

SCHOOL of HEALTH IN SOCIAL SCIENCE 

 

The University of Edinburgh 

Medical School 

Doorway 6, Teviot Place 

Edinburgh EH8 9AG 

 

Email ethics.hiss@ed.ac.uk  
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